
8 PROPERTY SURPLUS TO REQUIREMENTS - 29 HAPPYHILLOCK ROAD, 
DUNDEE (AN180-2006) 

 
It is reported that the property at 29 Happyhillock Road is currently held on the Social Work 
Department's account.  The property is now unoccupied and it is recommended that the 
building now be formally declared surplus and that it be remitted to the Director of Economic 
Development to dispose of the property.   
 


